
December 22, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Nick Hall 

1230 15th Street #1 

St. Cloud, MN 56303 

 

Dear Mr. Hall: 

 

I have become aware that John Tunheim recently responded to your letter.  Per his request, I 

have enclosed a copy of our information packet which includes general information about the 

work of the Review Board, as well as press releases and articles of interest. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the activities of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


